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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This week we are hoping to officially welcome the festive season with our Christmas Show.  I have 

included details below of the arrangements for each performance. I hope these will be useful. 

 

Performance Arrangements for this week 

Wednesday 14th 

Dec at 1.15pm 

(Expected to 

finish at approx. 

2.15pm) 

Children attend school as usual. Doors open at 12.45pm. When the children have 

performed the finale they will go back to their classrooms and are then free to be 

collected if you so wish.  

The children will take their costumes home so that they can get ready at home for 

the evening show.  

Wednesday 14th 

Dec at 6.00pm 

 (Expected to 

finish at approx. 

7.00pm) 

Children return to school by 5.30pm. Children come dressed in their costumes all 

ready for their performance. Children go their ‘green rooms’ to wait for the show to 

start.  

Children will return to their ‘green rooms’ and can be collected from there after the 

show. Costumes go home in preparation for Thursday’s show.  

Thursday 15th 

Dec at 6.00pm 

(Expected to 

finish at approx. 

7.oopm) 

Children return to school by 5.30pm. Children come dressed in their costumes all 

ready for their performance. Children go their ‘green rooms’ to wait for the show to 

start. 

Children will return to their ‘green rooms’ and can be collected from there after the 

show. 

Friday 16th Dec All costumes to be returned to school. 

Children can wear Christmas jumpers/hairbands/sparkly clothes today. 

Christmas dinner served in school today-if your child normally takes lunch and would 

like to have Christmas dinner please send in £2.50 

Christmas draws to take place in the school assembly hall at 1.30pm-all welcome. 

Please note: The Shepherd’s Glen gate will be open for all performances.  

Let your child’s teacher know if he/she is unable to attend any of the performances. Please contact the 

office if you have any other queries about the above arrangements.  

 

Regards 

Mrs. Bacheta 

Arrangements for 

Christmas Show 2016 
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